
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 22 March 2018.  
 
The information you have requested is available from the 2011 Census data at the following link 
https://www.nomisweb.co.uk/census/2011  
 
The only other source of data on private renting by borough is the set of estimates published on the 
London Datastore here https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/housing-tenure-borough.  
 
However, as these estimates were derived from a survey with a limited sample they should be 
considered less accurate than the 2011 Census figures.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Business Support Team  
Housing & Land  
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 


